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I do not understand why the right of so few is more important than the right of so 

many. This bill would be such a detriment to the general population! Our parks will be 

overtaken and our  public space that is everywhere and will be taken over by people 

who have no respect for that space. Have you not seen the chaos and trash that is 

left behind when homeless camps have been swept? This is not a solution to 

homelessness, it is enabling. Fix the problem's, do not destroy this beautiful state.  


